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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 1 July 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
Are the CAP recommendations, based on its adaptation areas, accepted by the 
Council and intended to be used in future district planning? 
 
I can clarify that at the Council Meeting of 20 June 2024, the Council resolved that: 
  
“Given the significance of the matters addressed in the Report, that further analysis 
will be carried out before Council makes any decision regarding next steps including 
recommendations”.  
 
I can confirm that this includes any information that may be potentially relevant for use 
in future district planning. 
 
The minutes of the 20 June 2024 have not yet been confirmed, as this will take place 
at the next Council meeting on 25 July 2024. However, once confirmed, the minutes 
will be made available on the Council Website, and the recommendation I have noted 
will be listed as Resolution E.  
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    
 
 




